
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  A MEMBER OF OUR LADY OF LOURDES CATHOLIC MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST 

7th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This Thursday we will be joining the rest of the country in celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE 

Day which signalled the end of the Second World War and Victory in Europe.  

To commemorate this we are inviting the children to come to school in their own clothing with 

the theme of red, white and blue. However, should clothes in these colours be difficult to 

acquire, any non-uniform will be acceptable.  

We also ask for a suggested voluntary contribution of £1 which we will be donating to 

the Armed Forces Hub and Covenant based here in Scunthorpe who help support the lives of 

ex-military personnel in the town. 

We would like to thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Academy Office  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Striving for excellence in all that we do, reflecting the Light of Christ to the world 

 

ST. BERNADETTE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY VOLUNTARY ACADEMY 
Anne’s Crescent, Scunthorpe, North Lincolnshire DN16 2LW 

Telephone 01724 842382  Email admin.saintbernadettes@northlincs.gov.uk  Website www.stbernadettesacademy.co.uk 

Headteacher Mr. M. Strong, BA Honours 


